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Advisory on Scam Telephone Calls/ Communications 
 
 
 It has been brought to notice that some Indian nationals have been 
receiving calls, emails, etc from unscrupulous elements, about their 
Canadian visa/ immigration status, job offers, for payment/repayment of 
fees, etc. At times, the callers/ senders have claimed to be an official 
from the High Commission of India or Consulates General of India in 
Toronto or in Vancouver. 
 
 Please note that the High Commission of India in Ottawa, 
Consulate General of India in Toronto or Consulate General of India in 
Vancouver do not make such calls or communications as mentioned 
above. Such phone calls/ communications by impersonators may be 
reported to the concerned law and order authorities. 
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